
Hello! My name is Nicole Kingston. I am originally from Buffalo, NY and lived

in Florida for 25 years.  My husband, Justin, has worked in the concrete

business for over 17 years.  Our family relocated to Greenville, South

Carolina several years ago and our daughter attended John Knox.  I started

working at John Knox in 2015 as a substitute teacher and then as a floater

for the kindergarten hall.  I joined the older infant room full-time in 2017. I

look forward to meeting all of you and creating an attentive and wholesome

environment for your child to grow.
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